From: Daniel Barker 

Sent: 27 November 2014 09:37

To: Planning

Subject: EIAs received

We acknowledge receipt of the following applications: 14/01837/REM, 14/01888/F and 14/01833/REM.

We have no further comments to make.

Thanks,

Daniel Barker 

Planning Casework Support Officer 

National Planning Casework Unit 

5 St Philips Place 

Birmingham 

B3 2PW 

Tel: 0303 44 48063 

